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Topic: Hospital Budget

Comment: I'm strongly asking, begging really, that the GMCB reconsider the recommendations to budget cut 
requests for FY25 to UVMMC and Porter. Day in and day out I work among incredibly dedicated and brilliant 
people who want nothing more than everyone to have access and timely care. These cuts will ask us to sacrifice 
services, support to systems and retaining workforce that ripple through the community. I can assure you that 
we review EVERY penny in our budgets thoughtfully with the best information we have when we start the 
process. The time and effort we'll need to take to remove the $160million dollars requested will take AWAY 
from patient care both directly and indirectly which I think is counter to the goal of GMCB. Please reconsider.
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